From: AnnDebra Diaz

To: Todd Domeck; Mandy Stewart
Cc: Carl Williams; Todd Stilphen; Phil Thornburg
Subject: Contract 565-11551, Aerial Adventure Course
Date: Monday, July 30, 2018 4:18:55 PM
Attachments: Air Play Letter to Cure.pdf
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Good afternoon Mr. Domeck and/or Ms. Stewart,

Please refer to attached letter and respond accordingly. The original will is also being sent via Certified US Mail.

AnnDebra Diaz, CPPB | Senior Procurement Specialist
City of Fort Lauderdale | Procurement Services Division

100 N. Andrews Ave. | Fort Lauderdale FL 33301

P 954-828-5949 | F 954-828-5576| adiaz@fortlauderdale.gov
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City of Fort Lauderdale « Procurement Services Division
100 N. Andrews Avenue, 619 » Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301
954-828-5933 Fax 954-828-5576
www fortlguderdale.gov/purchasing

Date: July 30, 2018

Air Play Adventures LLC

Attn: Todd Domeck / Mandy Stewart

216 Dickenson Street

Lahaina, HI, 96761

Email: todd@gozipus.com
mandy@experientialresources.net

Re: Fort Lauderdale Contract #565-11551, Aerial Adventure Course

Dear Mr. Domeck / Ms. Stewart,

The City of Fort Lauderdale has made a concerted effort to contact you for an update on
your final plans for the Aerial Adventure Course.

Pursuant to Paragraph 2.(b) of the Contract, as amended in the First Amendment, you
must obtain all approvals necessary for the installation and use of the first Zipline within
twelve months of the execution of the First Amendment, or Owner shall have the right to
terminate this Agreement upon thirty days written notice of termination and fallure of
Licensee to obtain such approvals during the thirty day period.

We have surpassed the twelve month timeline. Be advised you have ten business days
to submit your final plans to our offices. The plans must arrive no later than end of
business on Tuesday, August 14, 2018. Failure to provide the final plans by this date
will result in finding your firm non-responsive and will move forward with formal
cancellation of contract and the recommendation to the Procurement Manager that your
firm be suspended from doing business with the City for a period up to two years.

Sincerely,
[? /&/f

AnnDebra Diaz
Senior Procurement Specialis

C: Todd Stilphen

Carl Williams
Phil Thornburg
File
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